
 

Moms and Dads of CTK School 
 

We are looking for Homeroom Parents for next year’s classes…NOW.  We need four parents for 
each grade.  
 
Homeroom parents are responsible for working with the classroom teachers to plan holiday parties 
and help organize classroom special events. Every grade level has specific activities/needs that will 
be addressed by the teachers at the beginning of the school year. The homeroom parent role is a 
great way to be involved in your child’s school experience.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.  

Below is a form you can copy/paste into an e-mail to me.  We will do our best to accommodate 
requests and will be in touch after class rosters are announced in August. Have a great summer! 
 
Kelli Faulkner 
PTO Homeroom Parent Coordinator 
kellihfaulkner@gmail.com 

 

Parent Name: ______________________________________________ 
Phone #: ______________E-Mail:___________________________ 
1st Choice: Student Name: ______________ Grade next year: ___ 
2nd Choice: Student Name: ______________ Grade next year: ___ 
3rd Choice: Student Name: ______________ Grade next year: ___ 
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